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I strongly urge your support of SCR23. As a non-Ukrainian, with no previous 

affiliation with this remarkable, brave, sovereign nation, I have become a passionate 

supporter of several relief efforts on behalf of Ukraine. Our continued assistance is 

vital, both in word and deed. SCR23 is a meaningful and very productive way to 

assure our Ukrainian friends that we, the people - despite the betrayal of our federal 

government - stand united with them. 


